Preliminary Budget Meeting
June 6,2024 1pm

The Special meeting of the Board of Trustee’s for Frankenlust Township was
called to order by Supervisor, Ron Campbell. Present were Campbell, Ortner,
Begick and Fisher. Excused: Britton. The main purpose of the meeting is to
present and discuss the preliminary 2024-2025 budget.

Excused Absence: None

The General Fund Budget was reviewed line item by line item. A discussion on
each item helped decide whether to increase or decrease that line item for the
2024-2025 budget.

Treasurer Ortner and Clerk Fisher will prepare a draft of the budget for the public
to review. It will be approved at the June 18, 2024 meeting at 4 p.m.

Adjourned 2:01 p.m.
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